
         
                

DISCLAIMER: The CVRD is not responsible for any harm, including bodily or infrastructure, that may be caused as a result of doing 
this activity at home, so please use your discretion and participate within the scope of your abilities, knowledge and comfort 
level. Please feel free to alter this activity to suit your needs, and remember to be safe and have fun! 

 

Day Sixteen: May 16, 2020 

FREE RESOURCES FROM BYTE CAMP 

As we collectively adjust to online learning, the small (but mighty!) Byte Camp Team has been working 
hard to create FREE lessons for kids to access from their computers at home.  

Each weekday for the foreseeable future, Byte Camp will be releasing new lessons on our Facebook and 
YouTube channels. They’ll be teaching coding, 3D Design, animation and more! 

Videos can be accessed on Byte Camp’s YouTube channel here: 
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLnxTAW89Yd-THQ_RdyIn6YXty2J48KWfL 

We hope that by providing these resources during difficult times, many youth will discover new interests 
and develop their creative technology skills!    

From the Byte Camp Family to yours, stay safe and hope to see you soon! 

 

 

            

 
 

 

 

Schedule can be found here: https://www.bytecamp.ca/ 

https://www.facebook.com/bytecamp/
https://www.youtube.com/user/bytecamp
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLnxTAW89Yd-THQ_RdyIn6YXty2J48KWfL
https://www.bytecamp.ca/

